
Notice Date: October 2, 2023 
To: Ohio CareSource Providers 
From: CareSource 
Subject: Annual Notice of Requirements - UPDATE 

This notification is an update to the network notification posted on Sept. 13, 2023. Updated information is 
indicated in red. 

Due to a delay with the Provider Education Attestation Form update, the Annual Notice of Requirement is 
not an option in the drop-down menu. We are asking all providers to select “Provider Orientation” from the 
menu until the update is complete. CareSource will be tracking those providers who complete the 
attestation form and select "Provider Orientation" as attesting to the Annual Notice of Requirement 
through the end of October 2023. 

Summary 
CareSource providers are monitored on an ongoing basis to ensure continued compliance with 
participation and provider agreement requirements. While we acknowledge that we provide frequent 
updates during the year, this notification is to bring to your attention important participation requirements 
that necessitate action on your part. This notification also highlights important operational and 
administrative related guidance to help you operate successfully as our health partner. Please access 
the annual notification of requirements document here. 

Impact 
CareSource is required to initiate action in the event that these requirements are not satisfied. Our goal 
with this notification is to help improve your experience by providing you with the appropriate process 
updates in response to your inquiries. 

Attestation 
Provider Education Attestation: Please use this form to provide attestation of completing the education 
requirement. 

OH-Multi-P-412247b 

https://www.caresource.com/documents/oh-multi-p-412247a-annual-notice-of-requirement.pdf
https://www.caresource.com/documents/oh-multi-p-446700a-2023-required-training.pdf
https://secureforms.caresource.com/ProviderTraining

